
                          
 

Doggy Times 
Friday, December 6, 2024 

 
Dear Parents, 
    This week, we met another letter person.  It was Mr. I, and he is covered 
with impossible inches!  We learned that he is a letter light, and his job is to 
help other letters make words.  He has a long and a short sound.  We learned 
about insects and initials.  We made our own incredible initials in our ABC 
Books.  The children have become experts on writing everyone’s initials!   
      We have also been busy getting ready for Christmas.  We made beautiful 
paper Christmas trees and sparkly angel ornaments to display on our class 
Christmas tree. We are working on Christmas gifts for our families.  
Everything will be going home soon.  We hope everyone enjoys them for 
years to come! 
 
REMINDERS: 
  -  No Show and Tell next week 
  -  Thursday, December 12th – Class Christmas Pageant 10:45 a.m. 
  -  Friday, December 20th – Half Day/No lunch or Aftercare 
  -  December 23rd – January 3rd – Christmas Holidays 
  -  January 6th – School resumes 
     
     We have been practicing for our class Christmas pageant. The children 
are very excited and they are doing an incredible job!  We will be sending 
the children’s parts home so that you can practice with your child. The 
better they know their parts, the more comfortable they will be! 
The pageant is scheduled for Thursday, December 12th at 10:45 a.m. in the 
church.  The children will be dismissed following the Christmas pageant.  
Please mark your calendars.  It is sure to be a wonderful day!  
     The next few weeks are very busy.  We will do our best to keep you 
informed and up to date.  Also, please check the school website for 
additional information. 
                                           Have a wonderful weekend, 

         Cathy and Libby 
 



 


